s City of Prineville
PRI“[VI ui DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

STAFF REPORT
Date: June 24, 2014
To: Prineville City Council
From: Scott Smith, Street Superintendent

Staff Report: Intent to Award “2014 Slurry Seal Project”

The City of Prineville has recently requested bids for “2014 Slurry Seal Project”. This project
consists of the construction of a Type 3 slurry seal surfacing on three City streets. North Main Street shall
be sealed from the intersection of NW 9™ St to residence #2702 N. Main St. This project will also include
Construction of a Type 3 slurry seal surfacing on 1* Street from NW Deer Street to NE Fairview Street
consisting of approximately 15,220 square yards an cConstruction of a Type 3 slurry seal surfacing on
NW & NE 2" Street from NW Deer to NE Fairview.

The work contemplated generally consists of furnishing all labor, equipment, supplies, traffic
control and materials to complete the slurry seal project.

A mandatory pre-bid conference was held May 22, 2014, attended by 2 contractors. The Engineer’s
estimate was $138,500.00.

The City of Prineville received bids June 12, 2014 from the following contractors:

Bid results:

TOTAL

Intermountain Slurry Seal, Inc. $146,000.00
Blackline, Inc. $160,971.20

The start date for this project is scheduled for August 8, 2014, with a completion date of no later than
September 5, 2014.

Staff Recommendation:

Staff recommends Council approval of Intent to Award to Intermountain Slurry Seal, Inc. of Sparks,
Nevada for $146,000.
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